
 
ORU Faculty Senate 

January 28, 2013 
 

Minutes 
 
Meeting opened in prayer by President Thorpe 
 
Discussion concerning the order for faculty procession for Graduation  
M/S/P that faculty process from lower level after students process 
 
Discussion concerning proposal to add options to the ORU grading system 
A     =      4.00 
A-  =       3.75 
B+ =       3.25 
B    =       3.00 
B-  =       2.75 
C+ =      2.25 
C    =      2.00 
C-  =      1.75 
D+ =     1.25 
D     =     1.00 
D-   =     0.75 
F     =      0.00 
M/S/P not accepted for considered 
 
New Business 
1. Announcement: Faculty Connection event on March 7—Hello Dolly  
2. Discussion concerning level of Senate activity revealed that proposals and items for 
discussion before the senate seem to be cyclical and that nothing is pressing right now 
3. Question concerning potential raises as proposed last year yielded response that 
indicated the Trustees would consider these issues at their forthcoming meeting 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:32 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Edward E. Decker, Jr. 
Senate Vice-President 
 


